
 

PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA 
Environment and Planning Committee 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Key agencies at unconventional gas hearing 
The Victorian Government’s submission on unconventional gas will be the focus of the next public hearing on 
Tuesday 18 August for the parliamentary inquiry by the Environment and Planning Committee. 

The Government has now also released its water science studies for the Otway and Gippsland basins and these 
form an important part of the evidence available to the Committee. 

The Department of Economic Development, Jobs, Transport and Resources and the Department of 
Environment, Land, Water and Planning will answer questions at the hearing. 

It is being held from 12 noon to 1:20 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House, 
Melbourne. 

More information on the inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 
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